
JUDY JACOBS-PARKWAY’S SITE BASED MINUTES 

May 15, 2017 
 

In Attendance: 

Gregory Scesney, Principal 

Nicole Yerk, Assistant Principal 

Goldie Gulum, Secretary 

Gina O’Heir, First Grade Teacher 

Lori Stitt, Third Grade Teacher 

Beth Dennis, Librarian 

Shari Rosenblatt, Computer Lab Aide 

Kevin Carroll, Custodian 

Sarah Bogaty, PTA Co-President  

Jana Kron, Parent 

 

 The March 2017 Minutes were voted upon and unanimously approved. 

 The purchase order for the new sign has been generated.  The Board of Education liked 

the new design. There is no time frame yet for delivery. The sign above the outside 

entrance will also be replaced to reflect the new name. 

 The new construction is moving along. There have been no issues with arrival or 

dismissal. Mr. Scesney speaks with Bob McGregor, the GC, on a regular basis for 

updated. Construction is slated to be complete at the end of August so that the room will 

be ready by September. The room will be used for AIS and reading. There will be an 

accordion door to divide the room in half 

 Fourth grade moving up ceremony is June 19. The fourth-grade teachers and Mrs. Rilling 

are practicing with the children. They have five rehearsals set up. 

 Kindergarten orientation taking place today.  The children and their parents will have a 

chance to visit the Kindergarten classrooms. The parents were given a presentation in the 

cafetorium and the children were able to tour two buses parked outside of the school.  

 The fourth-grade concert is being held on May 15.  

 Judy Jacobs-Parkway has added a third-grade Suzuki concert. 

 The incoming Kindergarten class is smaller compared to years past. 

 This is the final site-based meeting for the 2016-2017 school year. 

 

Minutes Respectfully Submitted 

Sarah Bogaty 

 

 

 

 

 


